Choi, Rowena

mike and Jennifer Davies "s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential"
Sunday, January 26, 2020 2:30 AM From:

Sent:

To: **Public Hearing**

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public hearing Jan 28th @ 3pm

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and counsel,

I would like to comment on item 6, rezoning certain properties in Grandview Woodland Nanaimo sub area.

I would like to thank you for the involved process that has gone before todays rezoning meeting. As a resident of this proposed rezoning area, I have felt well informed and a part of this process starting 2 years ago. I was able to attend all of the open houses and had a chance to speak to the planning department about the reasons for changing the zoning, and any concerns I had. As a current resident, I am in favour of this proposal.

We received multiple letters during the 2 year process and my family and I felt we had a good amount of information and time to prepare for the changes.

Thank you so much for all the public preparation that has gone into this proposal.

Sincerely, Jennifer Atwood Davies

Choi, Rowena

From:

Bob Langton "s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential"
Monday, January 27, 2020 12:13 PM Sent:

To: **Public Hearing**

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning of Certain Properties in the Nanaimo Sub-area of the

Grandview-Woodland Community Plan, and Related Plan Amendments

City of Vancouver Cybersecurity WARNING: This is an external email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Mayor and Council

My family has lived on "s. 22(1) Personal and for over 65 years.

I am writing this in full support of the rezoning process and in particular the item (Zoning and Development By-law No. 3575 to rezone an area from RS-1 to RM-12N in accordance with the amended Grandview-Woodland Community Plan).

I wish to commend the city on it's open process of consultations with the neighbourhood (including personal emails), mailed update correspondence, public meetings (open houses), online surveys and detailed slides in the online presentation. The study has been wide and detailed. I am assuming that lack of consultation expressed in other emails I have read are regarding other included agenda items which I am not aware of.

The changes suggested (if developed) will greatly enhance the area for the better and provide needed housing within walking distance to two sky train stations, multiple bus routes, schools, shops, parks and play grounds.

Thank you **Bob Langton**